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Northcott: Biennial General Meeting results 

The Northcott Delegates Council Biennial General Meeting was held on Tuesday 8 June 2021. 

The following members were elected: 

• Chair and delegate to Disability Sector Delegates Council John Williams  
• Vice-Chair Reden Quibuyen 
• Secretary and Delegate to Disability Sector Delegates Council Trevor Coughran 
• Assistant Secretary Michelle Herbert 
• Women’s Officer and Delegate to Disability Sector Delegates Council Faith Dent 
• Branch Delegate Maureen D’Souza 

CONGRATULATIONS one and all! 

Are you interested in becoming a Delegate? 

Delegates are the lifeblood of any union. They are the link between the members at the worksites and 
head office industrial staff. There are six vacant Delegate positions on the Northcott Delegate Council. If 
you’d like to become more involved in your union, consider stepping up and becoming a Delegate. Contact 
one of your Delegates for more information on activities they are involved in or contact: 

Ian Little CPSU NSW Organiser 
0409 834144 
ilittle@psa.asn.au  

Not already a CPSU NSW member?  

Join today at www.cpsunsw.org.au/join.  

Workplace issues you’d rather discuss in private?  

Member Support Centre 
1300 772679 
membersupport@psa.asn.au  

Print out this bulletin and place it on your noticeboard or in your tearoom. Ask a colleague to join 
the CPSU today. 
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